
 
 
 
 
 
August 30, 2007 

 
 
 
 
To: Urbana City Council members Lynne Barnes, Brandon Bowersox, Danielle 
Chynoweth, Robert Lewis, Dennis Roberts, Charlie Smyth and Heather Stevenson 
 
From: Laurel Prussing 
 
Re: Appointment 
 
 
I am pleased to submit the following appointment for your approval: 
 
UPTV Commission – David Adcock 
 
 
Mr. Adcock is currently the Director of Urbana Adult Education.  Prior to that, he was a 
principal in the Urbana School District for 19 years.  He has lived in the City of Urbana 
for 21 years.  Mr. Adcock would be serving as the Urbana School District Representative 
to the UPTV Commission and his term would expire June 30, 2010. 
 
 
 


